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English 

In English the children will be reading a 

range of books about castles, dragons and 

knights. They will continue to learn how to 

use different reading strategies in their read-

ing. We will also retell stories, write instruc-

tions and information texts. The children 

will continue to write sentences with capital 

letters and full stops and to use different 

sentence starters to their work. 

Mathematics 

In Mathematics, year 1 will be looking at 

place value. Counting to and from 0 and 100 

(or beyond). They will revisit all four  

operations that they have learnt: addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division. We 

will be introducing money and measurement

- weight and volume. 

PE 

In P.E we will be do-

ing Ball Games.  

The children will 

learn to bounce, kick, 

roll and throw a 

range of different 

balls in games. 

 

 

 

 

Term: Summer  

Topic: Once Upon A Time 

Class: 1 

Teacher: Mrs Smith 

RE 

This half term we will be looking at ‘What 
The Story of Noah Really About?’ We will be 
exploring the ideas of right and wrong and  
forgiveness. Throughout this topic, we will 
also be covering the following themes:  
God chose to cleanse His creation of sin. 
God gives grace and second chances. 
God never gives up on his ‘plan’. 
God has made a covenant with His creation.  

Science 

In Science, year 1 will learn about ‘Animals 
including humans’. 

 

The children will comparing pets to animals 
that are not kept in a house alongside  

exploring their 5 senses and .  

Music 

In Music, Year 1 will 

be singing songs 

linked to their topic, 

Once Upon a Time. 

They will be learning 

how to use different 

percussion instru-

ments and continue 

to learn pulse and 

rhythm. 

Art 

Linked with our topic, 

the children will be 

learning to use  

malleable materials 

to make dragons. 

They will also learn 

to build a castle us-

ing cardboard and 

other materials. 

Humanities 

The topic for the first half of the Summer 

term will be ‘Once Upon a Time’. The  

children will be learning about a Castle in 

our local area: Tower of London. They will 

also learn about the history of the castle, 

what the castle was for and who lived there. 

They will also compare castles and houses 

where people live. 

Computing 

Children will be learn-
ing how a computer 
works by discussing 
how sensors and  

detectors work. They 
will also be looking at 
how to programme a 
robot and to talk 
about how robots 
work. 

PSHE 

In PSHE, children will 

be looking at the topic 

‘Relationships’. We will 

talk about ways to 

manage our frustration, 

anger and sadness and 

we will talk about how 

we make other people 

feel. 

Trips / Visitors / Workshops 

Trip to the Tower of London  

 

PE 

Please ensure that your child has a PE kit in school 
every Tuesday. 

Homework 

Homework and spellings will be sent out every  

Thursday. Please complete the homework and hand it 

in on the following Tuesday. 


